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Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational
philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and
Responsibility.

We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.
Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own
futures, in the UAE and internationally.
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Dear Parents

We are delighted to
share Ms Wejdan's
amazing news that she
delivered her baby boy
Omar safely on Saturday
15th April - and we

send huge
congratulations, a
love and best wis
to the whole fami
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During Ms Wejdan's maternity leave if anyone has
any whole school academic queries or any
Secondary issues for the dept Ms Maha will be
deputising for her so you may contact her directly

on:

Ms. Maha Habahbeh
m.eid@belvederebritishschool.com

Ms Safa will be looking after Primary and may be reached
on:

Ms. Safaa Akkawi
s.akkawi@belvederebritishschool.com
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We are off to a flying start for Term 3 here at BBS and have several events

and occasions to look forward to in the coming weeks.

Next Saturday é6th May is Coronation Day for King Charles 3rd and Queen

Consort Camilla in the UK and as a British school we will mark it in house on

Friday 5th May.

Coronation ay
Sth of WMay 2023

Join us for the festivities as we
celebrate the Roval Coronation
Students and parents are

partake in this auspicious o

dressing in roval attire.
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DRESS UP LIKE

KINGS AND °
QUEENS IN FS2

FRIDAY THE 5TH OF MAY
ALL STUDENTS CAN DRESS
US AS KING AND QUEENS TO
CELEBRATE THE CORONATION
OF KING CHARLES.
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BES A ROVAL
CELEBRATION
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\OIN US FOR A
ROYAL TEA PARTY
IN KEY STAGE 1

FRIDAY THE STH OF MAY
ALL STUDENTS CAN PRESS UP
AS KINGS AND QUEENS AND
BRING TEA PARTY TREATS TO
CELEBRATE THE CORONATION OF
KING CHARLES.
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We are also holding our Garage Sale on that same Friday.

We will be collecting a minimum donation of 20AED for table.

Get in touch with Mr Sean regarding the
Garage sale.
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The Key Stage 3 Maths Dept have some exciting
competitions coming up too. Ms Nash has further details:
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CLICKHERE TO FILL UP FORM
FOR RUBIK'S CUBE COMPETITION



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe4TNP34m0A7rPSazEBGBNI6pzNyzJvMAGjh7VAyI9kcfCDJA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6Wy-E040DNoHihyAVw5Ce28w43tQkCyhAms9OYLrVlGyRLA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6Wy-E040DNoHihyAVw5Ce28w43tQkCyhAms9OYLrVlGyRLA/viewform
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The following certificates of excellence have been awarded:

HUMANITIES TOP STUDENTS
e Year 7 - Maira Merchant Mehboob Merchant 7B
e Year 8 - Kaitlyn Jill Juntado Franco 8C
e Year 9 - Bhavika Unni 9G
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1ST TO 3RD MAY .
MONDAY TO WEDNESDAY i .

Please check your child's bag for a money
envelope. Proceeds from the Book Fair
will go towards reading books which will
be donated to our reading corners in the

library.

Feed your need o read!




